
Hello Twindly Families! 

The revised Twindly Bridge Portal has been completed!  For quite some time, we’ve 
been working diligently to make this process as streamlined and accessible as possible 
for our families, and now it’s time to make the switch over to the new system. 

The Twindly Bridge Portal will allow you to submit reimbursement requests and receipts, 
as well as grades and work samples, all online using either your smart phone or a 
computer. 

Starting Monday, February 22nd, the Twindly Bridge Portal will be online and 
active.   

From now on, please use the portal to submit reimbursement receipts, grades, 
and work samples. (Any reimbursement requests that have already been emailed 
or brought into the front office will be processed as usual.)

To access the Twindly Bridge Portal from your smartphone, you will need the 
ParentVUE app installed.  This is the same app used by the Mat-Su School District for 
student registrations.  To access on your computer, simply go to the Mat-Su School 
District parent page and navigate to ParentVUE-registration. 

We, the Twindly team, are here to help you. We do expect a learning curve and want to 
provide you with any and all support and resources you might need to become 
proficient using the online system.  You will find complete sets of directions on our 
Twindly Bridge webpage in two different formats: written directions or short videos 
guiding you through the processes.   

We can also provide you with personal guided walkthroughs.  Reach out to your 
teacher/advisor or call the school at 907-376-6680 if you have any questions or 
comments or want to set up a time for an individual tutorial. We look forward to helping 
you. 

Sincerely, 

The Twindly Bridge Staff 

https://www.matsuk12.us/parents/quicklinks
https://www.matsuk12.us/parents/quicklinks



